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DC Green Bank Finances Solar Power and Energy Efficiency Upgrades to the Historic 
Howard Theatre 

(Washington, D.C.) - DC Green Bank and the Howard Theatre Development Group today 
announced $775,000 in financing for solar power and energy-efficient upgrades to the historic 
Howard Theatre in Ward 1. The loan will fund the installation of a solar power system and an 
energy-efficient HVAC system.  

The Howard Theatre is the oldest theater built for African American entertainment in U.S. history 
and was added to the National Register of Historic Places in 1974. The upgrades will also be 
supported by a $675,000 African American Civil Rights Grant from the National Park Service, 
through the DC Preservation League. This grant program supports projects that preserve historic 
places in the African American struggle for civil rights. 

The new HVAC system will provide a needed upgrade to the system installed during the theater’s 
2012 renovation and cut heating and cooling energy use by an estimated 40 percent. The HVAC and 
solar systems combined will save the theater an estimated $1.5 million in utility costs over the life of 
the systems.  

“We’re proud to support a historic DC institution by helping The Howard Theatre make critical 
upgrades that will allow it to continue to serve the community as a center of culture and 
entertainment,” said Trisha Miller, CEO of DC Green Bank. “The Howard Theatre has long been a 
cultural beacon and will now be a leader in clean energy and sustainability in DC.” 

“DC Green Bank has been a partner every step of the way in making sure we get the financing we 
need to make these important upgrades,” said Roy “Chip” Ellis, owner of The Howard Theatre. 
“We’re grateful for the support of DC Green Bank, the National Park Service, and the DC 
Preservation League in helping us invest in the future of the Howard Theatre so it continues to be 
an important part of the culture and nightlife of the District.” 
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The new HVAC and solar energy systems are expected to be operational in 2025.  

_____________________________ 

About DC Green Bank  

DC Green Bank develops and facilitates innovative financial solutions to support District 
businesses, organizations, and residents on the path to a cleaner future for all. We invest in solar 
energy systems, energy efficient buildings and retrofits, green stormwater infrastructure, and 
transportation electrification in line with our values of Sustainability, Clean Economy, and Inclusive 
Prosperity. To date, DC Green Bank has invested millions of dollars in a cleaner, greener, and more 
equitable future. To learn more, please visit us at www.dcgreenbank.com 

 

About The Howard Theatre 

The Howard Theatre was built in 1910 and is the first major theater built for African American 
audiences in the country. It is a national landmark and is one of the country's 500 national treasures 
under the Save Our American Treasures program. At the time of its opening, it was deemed "The 
Theatre for the People." The concept of Amateur Night was created in the early 1930s at the 
Howard Theatre and later would be programmed at the Legendary Apollo theater in New York. The 
musical group the Supremes made their debut as a group at the Howard Theatre.  
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